Attention: Chairman of Faroe  Union of Fisheries
             Dear sir !

This is to address to you crew of fishing vessel “Topaz”. This ship is under Flag of Faroe

Islands, port of registry is Torshavn, Ship owner of vessel is citizen of Faroe Islands 

Mr. Bjarti Mohr, company “SPF 4 September 1975 year”. At present time ship is standing on Canary Islands for repairing. We are, crew, 68 persons, from Russia, Ukraine and Georgia.
We have very difficult and strange situation on shipboard. 
From the beginning of this year our ship owner paid us our wages this way – wages for January we got in the middle of March, wages for February and March we got in the middle of June. Till today we are still no paid with our salary. And we have no idea when we get this money, we got only words from our Ship owner – “I pay to you all your money very soon, don’t worry, and you can go home”.
And we have heard this during last 6 months. Time is going, debt is increasing, (now debt is about €300 000) and nothing is changing. Nobody tell us when we come back home – all Contracts of employment  are over, we are still being on this ship more than 10 month. So we have no money, we can not to back home. About third part of crew left shipboard without money because they lost any hopes to get money.
We kindly ask you for assistance – to help us to get money from Ship owner and fly away to home.

Respectfully yours, Crew of fishing vessel “Topaz”

P.S. we send to you all correspondences between crew and Ship owner.
















